
 

 

 

 

 

 

INVESTIGATION INTO CERTAIN HOT ROLLED PLATE STEEL  

CHINA, INDONESIA, JAPAN, KOREA AND TAIWAN  

 

NOTE FOR FILE: CHANGE IN DELEGATE 

8 April 2013 

 
Customs and Border Protection wishes to advise that there has been in change 
of Delegate for this investigation effective 8 April 2013.  
 
For all investigation queries please continue to forward any emails to 
itrops3@customs.gov.au. 
 
For all official correspondence, submissions and case queries please direct to: 
 
Director, Operations 2 
International Trade Remedies Branch 
Australian Customs and Border Protection Service 
Customs House 
5 Constitution Avenue 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
 
Email: itrops3@customs.gov.au 
Fax: (02) 6275 6990 
 
 


